
An In-Person Workshop Series on Oʻahu 
For Caregivers of Persons Living with Memory Loss 

 
SESSION 6 

Dining with Dementia: Bringing Joy to the Table 
Saturday, July 29, 2023 

10am to Noon 
Catholic Charities Hawaiʻi Community Hall 

1822 Keʻeaumoku Street in Makiki 
 
In this final workshop of the 6-part Positive Approach to Dementia Care™ series, attendees will “learn to 
understand visual, verbal and physical interaction skills to optimize engagement in meals. You will learn 
interventions to support meals and drinks that provide pleasure and interest while minimizing risk and 

optimizing nourishment and hydration. You will explore ways to address concerns and reach consensus 
regarding late life care and end of life support…when eating and drinking are becoming no longer safe or 
desired. You will learn about modifying foods to accommodate chewing and swallowing challenges and 

changes.” (taken from http://www.dorothycolby.com/p/course-descriptions.html )	
 

	

 
Dorothy Colby is a Certified Positive Approach to Care™ Trainer and national 
Mentor, with more than 25 years of professional and personal experience caring 
for people with dementia. She is Director of Community Engagement for Hale 
Kuʻike Memory Care Homes at Nuʻuanu, Bayside & Pali locations. 
 
Positive Approach to Care™ seminars, developed by dementia advocate and 
Occupational Therapist Teepa Snow, provide essential information for unpaid 
and professional caregivers on how to have a positive and meaningful 
relationship with loved ones living with Alzheimer’s disease and other forms of 
dementia throughout their journey. 

 

Space is limited, Advance Registration is Required at this Link: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/dining-with-dementia-bringing-joy-to-the-table-session-6-tickets-

679755686557?aff=oddtdtcreator	 
 

An email registration confirmation, directions & handouts  
will be sent to registrants prior to the session 

 
For questions, please contact: Jody Mishan, (808) 295-2624 or jmishan@hawaii.rr.com  

 
 

 
 

 

These caregiver workshops are made possible by the Elderly Affairs Division of the City & County of Honolulu  
through Federal Older Americans Act funding. 


